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Acknowledgement of Receipt of Notice of Privacy Practices 

Respect for our patients’ privacy has long been highly valued at Hospital for Special Surgery.  Not only is 

it what our patients expect, it is the right way to conduct health care.  As required by law, we will protect 

the privacy of health information that may reveal your identity and provide you with a copy of our Notice 

of Privacy Practices that describes the health information privacy practices of our Hospital and its medical 

staff and affiliated health care providers when providing health care services for our Hospital.  Our Notice 

will be posted in the main entrance area of the Hospital at 535 East 70
th
 Street, New York, New York and 

in other locations where we provide services.  You will also be able to obtain your own copy of the 

Notice by accessing our website at www.hss.edu, calling Health Information Management at (212) 606-

1254, or asking for one at the time of your next visit. 

By signing below, I acknowledge that I have been provided a copy of this Notice and have therefore been 

notified of how health information about me may be used and disclosed by the Hospital, and how I may 

obtain access to and control this information.  I also acknowledge and understand special privacy 

protections apply to HIV-related information, alcohol and substance abuse treatment information, mental 

health information, and genetic information.  Finally, by signing below, I consent to the use and/or 

disclosure of my health information as described in this Notice, including to treat me and arrange for my 

medical care, to seek and receive payment for services given me, and for the business operations of the 

Hospital and its staff. 

   

Signature of Patient or Personal Representative 

 

  

Print Name of Patient or Personal Representative 

 

  

Description of Personal Representative’s Authority 

 

  

Date 

 

 

If you have any questions about this Notice or would like further information, please contact the Privacy 

Officer at (212) 774-7500. 

For Office Use Only: If the patient does not sign this acknowledgement form, record here the good faith 

efforts made to obtain this acknowledgement and consent. 

 

  

 

  

 

  

 

 


